
Real Club de Golf Guadalmina
Competition Committee

Guadalmina, 27th September 2.009

As said before, the Competition Committee of RCG Guadalmina through its 
Handicap Delegate has decide to follow the instructions given by EGA  for our 
Annual Handicap Review.

This  means  that,  from  now  on,  every  year  at  the  end  of  the  season 
(October to September) the Committee will process all the results obtained 
for every member of Guadalmina in order to obtain a possible increase or 
decrease of handicaps.

The Committee will  process all  the results that  are reported by the Royal 
Spanish  Federation  but  it  would  be  interesting  that  the  Committee  can 
process  also  all  the  results  that  our  members  have  obtained  in  their 
respectives countries while playing there.

So  members  are  kindly  requested  to  give  to  the  Committe,  not  only  a 
handicap certificate, as usual, but also their “Activity Report” in their 
own countries in case that they want those results to be processed in 
the annual review.  If  no results have been given, the Committee will  use 
only those obtained in Spain and will not change their handicap based only in 
handicap certificates.

The Handicap Review will operate soon, and one year later, players with less 
than four single results in competitions will NOT be entitled to an adjusted 
handicap and  could not be allowed to win a handicap tournament until 
four results have been processed.

Find enclosed copy of the EGA Handicap System apendix L

The Secretary of the Board


